
Approved Colors for Previously Painted Brick Buildings 
**The SHLC does not condone the painting of unpainted masonry.** 

 

The policy of the Spokane Historic Landmarks Commission in regards to paint on previously painted brick commercial 
buildings on the Spokane Register of Historic Places is as follows: 

• The above palette of paint colors (or a similar color approved administratively) will be eligible for 
reimbursement for expenses related to the cost of paint and labor for the Special Tax Valuation incentive. Colors 
not shown above (or similar) may be used, but will not be eligible for Special Tax Valuation. 

• Paint should be of exterior quality and should not have a high sheen component. 
• The current color of a building under consideration for listing on the Spokane Register of Historic Places will not 

be a deciding factor in eligibility. It is understood that paint does have a strong visual impact, but it is a readily 
and easily changeable visual characteristic. 


